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Dear Parents / Carers of children in Reception (B2 and B12), 
 

Severn Gorge Countryside Visit 
 
We have booked a visit to Severn Gorge Countryside on Wednesday 4th June for our 
reception children.   
 
Our upcoming visit is an exciting part of our Minibeast theme, offering children the chance to 
explore various habitats and observe minibeasts in their natural environments. They will 
engage in hands-on activities such as: 
 
• Crafting clay minibeasts 
• Building a bug hotel 
• Examining minibeasts under microscopes 

 
These activities are designed to foster curiosity and deepen understanding of the natural 
world. 
 
We will travel by coach and leave school at 9.30am. We will re-board the coach at 2pm in 
order to be back at school for the usual end-of-day arrangements.  
 
Children will require a packed lunch and drink on this day.  To order a school packed 
lunch, which will include a cheese or ham sandwich, please order this through ParentPay 
NO LATER than Friday 23rd May. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £10.25 which goes towards the cost of transport and the entrance 
fee.  
 
If your child would like to attend the visit to Severn Gorge Countryside please confirm their 
place, along with a £2.00 deposit by Friday 23rd May. The FULL cost should be paid in 
FULL by Friday 30th May. 
 



 

     
                    

 

Children should wear their red school sweatshirt and comfortable, durable bottoms suitable 
for outdoor play. Please ensure they are dressed appropriately for the weather conditions: 
 
• Warm or Sunny Weather: Apply suncream before school and provide a sunhat. 
• Wet or Cooler Weather: Dress children in a waterproof coat to keep them dry. 
• Footwear: Choose sturdy, weather-appropriate footwear such as wellington boots or 

trainers suitable for woodland activities. 
 
We recommend layering clothing to accommodate changing temperatures throughout the 
day. 
 
If your child requires medication on the day of the visit, including inhalers for asthma or an 
EpiPen, this will need to be taken with them. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

K White     
 
Mrs K White 
EYFS Lead / Assistant Headteacher / SENco        


